Dear Parents/Guardians/Students of Spencer, Belmont and Royal Bay,

The new Lion King movie is in theatres July 2019 .... Wouldn’t it be amazing to visit Lion King Country
before you see the movie?

Our planned trip to South Africa was postponed last year, which provides students with an amazing
opportunity to join us this year on our Spring Break 2019 Tour to South Africa.

Attachments to this email include the incredible itinerary and 2 letters to parents/guardians describing
the trip and pricing details.

We are holding an informative meeting at Spencer Middle School library on Tuesday, February 20t at
7pm. As well as looking at the itinerary in detail, we will go over the pricing with you. We strive to
provide opportunities to travel to once in a lifetime destinations and to provide the best possible pricing
for you. Please attend our meeting to discover how you could benefit from almost $1000 off in
discounts. We will have almost 2 years of fundraising under our belt by Spring Break 2019 and we share
this amongst our travelers. Early sign up means smaller monthly payments. There will be door prizes at
the meeting of $25 movie passes and 4 travelers will have the opportunity of instantly saving another
$100 off the tour (on top of the almost $1000 off!).

We hope that you can join us on Tuesday, February 20* at 7pm at Spencer Middle School library to
discover how you could be participating in this amazing opportunity to travel to South Africa.

Current pricing includes a $250 discount valid until February 29, 2018. Current pricing is also for a
minimum of 15 travelers.... More travelers will mean even more discounts.

We look forward to seeing you. If you cannot join us at the meeting, please feel free to contact me at
Spencer for more information.

Yvonne Clarke
Tel: 250 474 1291 ext. 333
Email: yclarke@sd62.bc.ca

Check out this video
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=GnlcOoR9vYo
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